
 

FHCP Memorandum 
TO:    FHCP PROVIDERS 

 
FROM:    MARY PETERSON / PROVIDER SERVICES ADMINISTRATIVE SPECIALIST 

 
DATE:     APRIL 2020  
 
RE:  PROVIDER UPDATE      

 
The following is a recent addition to the FHCP Provider Resource Guide. The Guide is 
available at www.fhcp.com. A printed copy of information posted to the FHCP Web site is 
available upon request. 

 
 

SECTION 

POLICY  
NUMBER 

SUBJECT REVISION 
NUMBER 

REVISION DATE 
 

    No Updates 5/7/20   

     

     

     

     

     

     

If you have any questions in reference to this memo, please contact me at 386 / 615-5079, or 
mpeterson1@fhcp.com.  Thank you. 


